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PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Aurora has established a Tax Increment Financing (“TIF”) 
District Interested Parties Registry relative to proposed TIF District “River/
Benton”. Residents of the City and organizations active in the City may 
register with the City to receive information on any proposed designation 
of TIF redevelopment project areas or the approval of TIF redevelopment 
plans, including, but not limited to, those for the proposed TIF District 
“River/Benton” as well as information regarding any changes proposed for 
the redevelopment plans for the proposed TIF District “River/Benton” if 
and when they are created.  Registration forms are available from the City 
Clerk, at 44 East Downer Place, Aurora, Illinois 60507, between the hours 
of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday, except on holidays.  
Rules to implement the registration process have been adopted by the 
Mayor and City Council and may be obtained at the same location. 


